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We wish to express our support for the above mentioned Bill.  We live in a low set
complex of 54 units, our Body Corp. fees are used to pay for our Manager’s salary,
maintenance of common ground including the swimming pool.  These facilities are used
equally by everyone.  We are not even remotely comparable to high rise units and
should not have our fees compared to penthouse owners and high level owners who
have elevator maintenance.  A separate bill should be introduced for low set complex
owners to correct this anomaly.
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